
         

  

  

This Week’s Highlights 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

In Nursery we continued learning about farms and farm animals. During our trip to Acorn Farm, we were 

delighted to see and stroke a variety of animals, including rabbits and guinea pigs. We met a week-old lamb and 

enjoyed feeding the goats and sheep. We were so proud of the children’s behaviour during their visit to the 

farm, they were a credit to our school family and their parents. 

-------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Reception, we continued our learning around Jack and the Beanstalk. We have planted our own beans and 
used our bean diary to keep track of its growth. In maths, we focused on doubling numbers up to 6 – they were 
very good at explaining what a double is. As always, we have been learning to read new sounds and words in 
phonics – any extra practise at home will really support your child’s reading ability.  

--------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 1 we have been writing our poems about our friend Earth/Mother Nature.  In maths we have been 
learning about arrays and groups.  We have been making protype sliders for our DT project and developing our 
Dance with Lucy.  We have looked at a variety of plants, where we might find some of them and what we use 
some for in Science. 

---------------------------------------------------------------- 
In Year 2 we have been writing our non-chronological reports about Sir David Attenborough this week. We 

enjoyed sharing all our knowledge about him in interesting sentences. We have also begun a new DT topic all 

about structures which we enjoyed investigating and also a new Geography topic about the seaside. 

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 3, we have continued to work on our Rocks topic in Science, this week focussing on how hard and 

durable different rocks are. In Geography, we have been looking at the impact of tourism on Mountain regions, 

and why people choose to visit these areas.  
----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 4 we have been busy writing some very important letters…keep your eyes peeled for more details 
about their content next week! In art, we have been thinking about the message Banksy was trying to send with 
his protesting birds artwork and worked very hard at our first, step by step, attempt to draw our own birds.  

----------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 5 we have had a great school trip to the Shakespeare North Playhouse. The children really enjoyed 
creating their own sonnets using lyrics from popular songs. It was lovely to see how they all worked together, 
and their behaviour was exemplary. We have completed also completed our geography unit ‘Climate Zones, 
Biomes and Vegetation Belts’ and the children have produced some informative reports.  

              --------------------------------------------------------------- 

In Year 6, we have worked with clay to create amazing Viking faces, using a range of techniques to create 
effects, sizes and shapes. We’ve worked hard in reading revision and maths revision groups, developing skills, 
knowledge and understanding which will help us tackle questions and problems more confidently. 
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Coughs and sneezes spread 
diseases! 

To help stop the spread of germs: 

• Cover your mouth and nose with a tissue 
when you cough or sneeze. 

• Throw used tissues in the rubbish bin. 
• If you don't have a tissue, cough or sneeze 

into your elbow, not your hands. 

Remember to immediately wash your 
hands after blowing your nose, coughing, 

or sneezing.  

 

Our value this month is: 
 

Resilience 

 



  

This Week’s Value Stars!! 

Nursery: Rowan, Teddy C, Lilian 

& Asher 

Reception: Esmae, Sergui, Francesca, 
Nasser 

Year 1: Isobel S, Kevin V, 
Michael S, Annalise V 

Year 4: Jessica B, Lee H, Marshall M, Isaac 
WA 

Year 2: Patrick M, Charlie C, 
Terry A, Olive D 

Year 5: Matthew N, Ellie R, Kai D, Ruby  

Year 3: Mason W, Aisha M, 
Zara S, Bella C 

Year 6: Eryn M, Lexie D, Olamide O, 
Jessica M 

 

 
 

Weekly Winners  
 

 

 

 

School 
Target:  

96% 

This Week’s Learning at Home 

Word of the Week:  

Nursery – safe Year 3 – durable  
Reception – traditional  Year 4 – symbol 
Year 1 –forecast Year 5 – climate 
Year 2 – promenade  Year 6 – cross hatching  

 

 The top Oxford Reading Buddies this week: 

 

 

The Times Tables Rockstars winner is:  

 

This week’s tournament: 

 



Staying safe on our roads isn’t just a skill — it’s a lifelong habit. It is crucial to learn key strategies for 

helping children navigate streets safely and confidently, from practising journeys together to teaching them 

how to choose the safest crossing points. 

 

We’ve collaborated with THINK! to offer real-world advice on issues like the dangers of parked vehicles, 

reversing cars and mobile phone distractions — it’s an invaluable tool for parents and educators who want to 

help young people travel independently without compromising their safety. 

 

THINK! 

THINK! is the UK government's designated road safety campaign, officially established in 2000. It was 

created to continue and build upon more than 75 years of government-led road safety initiatives, which had 

previously been managed by the Central Office of Information (COI). 

 

Since its inception, THINK! has become internationally recognised for its iconic and ground-breaking 

campaigns, challenging dangerous behaviours on Britain’s roads. Over the years, its focus has evolved from 

promoting seat belt use to tackling issues such as excessive speed, drink and drug driving, and the use of 

mobile phones at the wheel. In the decade following the creation of THINK!, road deaths in the UK fell by 

46%. 

 

Find out more at: 

https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.think.gov.uk/education-resources


 

 

 


